Open Europe activities postponed 
EU Delegation to Serbia and the EU Info Centre's activities related to Open Europe programme, organised to mark the Europe Day, are now postponed due to floods that hit Serbia.

Simulated EU Parliament debate, scheduled for 22 May at the National Assembly of Serbia, is postponed until further notice.

Also, the last day of the Europe film festival was not to be held as planned (21 May) but on 24 May, after three days of national mourning have passed. Detailed schedule of the projections is available here.
